Andrus, Justin

From: Andrus, Justin

Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2022 3:31 PM

To: MCILS

Subject: Jail Recording Notices

Attachments: MPA Noitce.05032022.pdf; OAG Notice.05032022.pdf; DOC Notice.05032022.pdf; Sheriffs and Jails

Notice.05032022.pdf; York County Jail Notice.05032022.pdf; Securus Notice.05032022.pdf; Attorney
Phone Numbers.05032022 xIsx

Good afternoon, counsel.

Attached to this email are documents that may be useful to you on the issue of jail recordings. These include the list of
people we’ve received telephone numbers from, together with the notices | have sent to Securus, the Sheriffs, DOC, the
Maine Prosecutors’ Association, and the Office of the Attorney General. If you were one of the people who provided
numbers that we included on the list, you may want to retain copies of these documents to eliminate any argument the
State might raise on the issue of notice. At least for the reasonably foreseeable future, | am available to you to testify as
to delivery of these missives, should that be helpful to your cases.

| am frustrated beyond belief that our efforts to address these issues through legislation were rebuffed. For now, this is
what we can do. We will be back at it next session.
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Justin W. Andrus
Executive Director
Maine Commission on Indigent Legal Services

(207) 287-3254
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